
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  November 11, 2024 
 
To:  Priests 
 
From: Fr. Pedro Poloche, director, Ongoing Formation of Priests 
 
Re:  Priest Winter Institute 

           
 
The St. Vincent de Paul Regional Seminary will be holding their annual Priest 
Winter Institute January 26-30. The topic will be “Preaching Luke’s Gospel.” It 
will be presented by Fr. Kevin Walsh, pastor of Precious Blood Church in 
Culpeper, VA.  
 
There will be time for prayerful reflection at the two chapels on property, along 
with 70 acres of beautiful grounds, pool and renovated rooms with private 
baths.   
 
Tuition is $625, which includes room and meals. Please see the attached flyer 
for more information. To register, visit www.svdp.edu. Go to the EVENTS tab, 
find Ongoing Formation/Priest Winter Institute. Ongoing formation funds are 
available for this opportunity. 
 
 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/PWI2025-Flyer-A.pdf
http://www.svdp.edu/

